
June 7, 2022 

Alabama Department of Economic 

and Community Affairs 

Mr. Kenneth W. Boswell, Director  

401 Adams Avenue, Suite 560  

Montgomery, Alabama  36104-4325 

 

RE: Letter of Commitment – Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Projects  

 

Dear Mr. Boswell: 

 
As members of the Baldwin County Commission, we are writing in support of the Baldwin 

County Economic Development Alliance with this Letter of Commitment in response to the Alabama 

Department of Economic and Community Affairs (ADECA) FY 22 Electric Vehicle Charging 

Infrastructure Program.  The Baldwin County Commission being the owner of the properties located in 

Robertsdale and Fairhope provide our commitment to host the proposed charging stations at Central 

Annex II and Fairhope Satellite Courthouse for a minimum of 5 years from when they are first activated. 

The Baldwin County Commission is committed to working with Baldwin County Economic 

Development Alliance on installing publicly accessible charging stations as a value-added amenity to spur 

economic development, enable electric vehicle adoption and connect communities across the Gulf Shores 

region. Baldwin County Economic Development Alliance and their installation partner will lead all 

engagement and coordination with the utility, and we will support as required.  

For these reasons, we strongly support this grant application and are hopeful that Alabama 

Department of Economic and Community Affairs will grant this application as quickly as possible. Thank 

you for your consideration of this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James E. Ball, Chairman  Charles F. Gruber, Vice Chairman 

 

 

 

Billie Jo Underwood   Joe Davis, III 

   


